
The Bachelor of Health Administration Program at GSU is accredited by the Association of 
University Programs in Health Services Administration (AUPJHA).  AUPHA Certified 
Undergraduate program members are recognized for having withstood the rigors of peer review 
in which curricula, faculty, and educational outcomes are critically examined. External 
stakeholders look at certification as a way to distinguish a program from its peers. Prospective 
students and their families seek out AUPHA Certification when searching for a program where 
they will invest in their future.  There are only 49 AUPHA-certified programs in the United 
States and Canada and BHA Program at GSU is among these selected few.  (link.  Attached file 
AUPHA Full Certification Results Letter for BHA.pdf) 

 
 
View AUPHA Website. https://www.aupha.org/home 

 


